March 13, 2020
Dear Families,

*The Penny Social has been cancelled. The PTA will inform us of the next steps. They have still requested that our baskets be brought to school. A huge thank you to Jaliah’s family for organizing our Penny Social Basket.

*Book Orders for the month of March are due Tuesday, March 31st. If you and your child are interested in buying books, please send in the completed form along with either cash for the correct amount or a check made out to Scholastic. If you would like to order online, our class code is G8PQQ.

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]*Thank you so much for sending in your 2-liter soda bottles. We are all set for our Spring Science Project.

*The yearbook committee is looking for photos to use in the yearbook. To make it as easy as possible you can just email your high-resolution images to duzineyearbook@gmail.com. 
 
*Here is the link to order yearbooks online- https://2019-2020yearbook.cheddarup.com. Fliers will go home soon too!
 
Important Dates:
*Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on two half days-Friday, March 13th & Friday, March 20th. Dismissal will be at noon. Evening conferences will be held on Thursday, March 19th. Please return the Conference Preference Sheet as soon as possible.
*Monday, March 16th, has now become a half day for students. Teachers will be using this time for educational planning purposes. 
*Friday, April 3rd will be a half-day for students. Dismissal will be at noon.
*Kindergarten Reception-Wednesday, April 1st.


							Have a great weekend!
							Ms. Favale & Mrs. Hasbrouck

